
 

Dear Resident or Business Owner, 
 

SEVERAL ROAD CLOSURES WILL BE IN PLACE ON  
SUNDAY 17th NOVEMBER 2024 

 

ROAD NAME DETAILS TIMES AFFECTED 

Worley Place Full Closure (no vehicle access) Saturday 12pm – Sunday 
4.00pm 

Victoria Street 
- Between Alma St and Hood St Full Closure (no vehicle access) Sunday 6.00am –4.00pm 

Collingwood Street 
- Between Victoria St and Alexandra St Full Closure (no vehicle access) Sunday 6.00am – 4.00pm 

Sapper Moore Jones Place Full Closure (no vehicle access) Sunday 6.00am – 4.00pm 
Grantham Street Full Closure (no vehicle access) Sunday 8.00am – 11.30am 
Hillsborough Terrace Full Closure (no vehicle access) Sunday 9.00am – 11.30am 
Riro Street Full Closure (no vehicle access) Sunday 9.30am – 1.00pm 
Opoia Road Full Closure (no vehicle access) Sunday 9.30am – 1.00pm 
Claudelands Bridge 
- between Victoria St and Grey St Full Closure (no vehicle access) Sunday 9.45am – 11.00am 

River Road / Memorial Drive 
- between Oakley Ave and Riro Street 

Partial Closure 
(Northbound only lane closed) Sunday 10.00am – 1.00pm 

Memorial Drive 
- between Anzac Parade and Riro St 

Partial Closure 
(Northbound only lane closed) Sunday 10.00am – 1.00pm 

Fairfield Bridge Full Closure (no vehicle access) Sunday 10.00am – 1:00pm 
 
This is a friendly reminder about the Lugtons Round the Bridges event taking place on Sunday 17th 
November 2024. With the event base being located in Garden Place, the aforementioned roads will 
be affected in the ways above. It is important that you are aware of these closure times, and/or pass 
this information on to all staff who will be working that day in order to plan for parking/delays. 
 
We appreciate that an event of this magnitude can be an inconvenience for local residents and 
business owners, and we aim to minimise any and all issues. We really appreciate your understanding 
and welcome any feedback you might have. 
 
Additional event details are available from our website – www.roundthebridges.co.nz. If you have 
any further questions about the closures, please do not hesitate to contact me directly on 027 310 
3753. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 

Shaun van Praagh 
Lugtons Round the Bridges Race Director 


